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Winters Community Library Día de los Muertos Celebration October 29 

(Honoring Latino and Native American Cultures in our Community)  
 

(Woodland, CA) – Come join Yolo County’s Winters Community Library and Winters High School’s 

Interact Club for their annual Día de los Muertos Celebration on Thursday, October 29 from 6:00 to 7:30 

p.m.  

 

This celebration will be held in the Margaret Parsons Room of the library, located at 708 Railroad 

Avenue in Winters.  This event is free to attend and no reservations are required.  All are invited to 

celebrate this Mexican holiday that honors and celebrates loved ones who have passed away.  

Participants can listen to music, decorate sugar skulls, get their faces painted and enjoy light snacks and 

refreshments.  

 

“We are proud to honor Día de los Muertos and celebrate the diversity, rich culture and contributions of 

our Latino and Native American communities,” said Yolo County Librarian Patty Wong. 

 

This program is generously sponsored by the Winters Friends of the Library.   For more information 

about Día de los Muertos or other events at the Winters Community Library, contact library staff at 

(530) 795-7955.  For more information about the Yolo County Library, visit: 

www.yolocountylibrary.org, or connect with the library on Facebook at: 

www.facebook.com/yolocountylibrary.org.  
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